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NOTE VERBALE

The Embassy of Italy in Panama presents its compliments to the
Caribbean Community and Common Market (CARICOM) and has the honour to
transmit the letter, with its courtesy translation, from the Vice President of the
Ministerial Council and Minister of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation
of the Italian Republic H. E. Antonio Tajani to the Secretary General of the
CARICOM, Mrs. Carla Natalie Barnett regarding the 50 Anniversary of the
signing of the Treaty of Chaguaramas.

The Embassy of Italy in Panama, avails of this opportunity to renew to the
Caribbean Community and Common Market (CARICOM) the highest and most
distinguished assurances of esteem and consideration.

Mrs. Carla Natalie Barnett
Secretary General
CARICOM



